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Website handover

The Minister of Communications, Siphiwe Nyanda will host the launch of the Hospital Websites on 30 September 2010 in
Bloemfontein, Free State. He will hand over 180 websites developed by Department of Communications, to the Minister of
Health, Dr Aaron Motsoaledi. The handover will take place at Phil Sanders Resort, Bloemfontein and begins at 2pm. Those
interested in attending should contact Keitumetse Hlahlatsi (keitumetse@doc.gov.za) or call +27 (0) 82 922 3376. Media
inquiries to Busiswa Mlandu (Busiswa@doc.gov.za) or call +27 (0) 72 070 6896.

For more, visit: https://www.bizcommunity.com
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